
 

 
 
 
 
 
5th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of the package of support provided to our Year 11 students in preparation for their 
forthcoming exams we have amended the after school revision session schedule to give an 
option subject focus in Half Term 4. This will allow for effective preparation for the option 
subject mock exams week commencing the 4th March, as well as finalising any coursework 
for submission before the Easter holidays. Please see the attached overview for the 
allocations.  
 
Each option block has been allocated a night from Monday to Thursday. Students only take 
one subject per block so should be able to give a fair allocation to all their option subjects 
through the week. Geography revision will continue to run on a Friday after school.  
 
Science revision remains on the timetable on Thursday afternoons and should be prioritised 
where required. The Science department will be contacting parents/carers soon to highlight 
those students to whom this applies.  
 
These sessions ensure that students continue to have the opportunity to stay in school to 
work with their class teachers for an hour after normal timetabled lessons have finished. If 
you could continue to encourage your son/daughter to attend sessions as frequently as 
possible this would be much appreciated. If there are any reasons why they’re unable to 
access this support please make their mentor aware so other alternatives can be 
considered. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continuing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Martin Dawson 
Assistant Head of School – Achievement  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


